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Barnstable Youth Commission Minutes 

Wednesday, November 12th, 2014 
 

Commission Members Present: .Sam Spillane, Chairman, Brendan Clark, Vice 
Chairman, Lianna Mitchell, Harrison McDonald, Matt Hersey, Georgina Duffy- 
Hetzel. 
 
Also Present: Jen Cullum – Town Council Liaison, Mike Hersey, Adult Advisor, 
Patti Machado, George Noonan 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:45pm, all commissioners and those present 
introduced themselves. Motion made by Brendan Clark to accept October 22nd minutes to 
be approved, Seconded by Lianna Mitchell. Vote – All in favor. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Old Business: 
Recruiting Flyer: Patti Machado reported & apologized not having complete, has had no 
time to get to. 
 
Grant Opportunities & Fundraising: Brendan Clark spoke to Bobbi Moritz and to Gina 
Hurley who both said they were happy to help in whatever way possible. 
Further discussion took place as to figuring out what we were doing before asking for 
money.   
 
By Laws: Jen Cullem reported that the Ruth had not had a chance to look at it yet. 
 
Barnstable High School Library: Lianna Mitchell and Brendan Clarkmet with Principal 
Clark and will gladly work with them on opening the Library until 5pm, will work with 
B2B to get information out to the School.  
 
New Business 
Fall Festival – nothing to report 
 
Superintendent Conference: The Conference sas held here in the Town of Barnstable, 
Brendan Clark and Lianna Mitchell attended and explained what it was about and what 
they attended.  Brendan Clark gave a hand out of Roberts Rules information he received 
and went the hand out.  Exhibit t A  
 
Adjourned: 7:45pm 


